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AAU President meets the new academic staff in college of
Business

A meeting was held by the College of Business (COB) at Al Ain Campus of AAU for the new
academic staff who joined the college by the beginning of the academic year 2018-2019. The
meeting was attended by Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, Dr. Adel Ahmed, Dean of
COB, Dr. Belkacem Athamna, Head of Business Administration, Dr. Nasser Taleb, Director of
the MBA program.

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President stressed on the need of the consultation meetings with
the faculty members, which achieve the development strategy of the educational process and
promote the teaching and research process.

He, also, paid tribute to the faculty members’ efforts during the past years and advised the new
colleagues to perpetuate brotherhood and affection among them, Stressing on the important
role of the academic advisor, and advised them to deal with students responsibly and guide



them to the right academic path.

For his part, Dean of the COB said that this meeting was an embodiment of the University's
management policy and its keenness to develop the educational process and its outputs
through holding a series of regular periodic meetings to discuss the objectives, plans, and
strategies of the college and work towards achieving them.

The meeting reviewed the future plans of the college and discussed a number of issues related
to the teaching and research process in the university and the ways to ensure the success of
the graduates 'education outputs, raising the students' efficiency, increasing their scientific and
knowledge achievement and enhancing the university's partnership with the different sectors.
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